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Comments: To Whom It May Concern,

| strongly recommend disallowing the development of the RONR Wilderness with a mining interest. There are
few places left in the lower 48 that have such pristine beauty and allow for enjoyment of true wilderness for
people, and habitat for wildlife.

Please consider the mining interest in another location, or not at all.

Most Sincerely,

Walter Krzak DVM



